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BEFORE THE IDAHO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

IN THE MATTER OF IMPLEMENTING
MEASURES TO CONSERVE TELEPHONE
NUMBERS IN THE 208 AREA CODE

ERRATA 

ORDER NO. 30425

CASE NO. GNR- 07-

On September 13 , 2007, IPUC Order No. 30425 was issued by this Commission.

The following change(s) should be made to that Order:

Page 4 , Paragraph 1:

READS:

Applicable carriers will biennially report their number resource
utilization/forecast (NRUF) data at the 1 000-block level for rate centers
marked as Mandatory Pooling (designated as M or M* ) by NeuStar. Rural
incumbent local exchange companies are only required to report NRUF data
at the 1 000-block level once they have received a request for LNP. Although
paging companies are exempt from pooling requirements, we encourage them
to participate on a voluntary basis and they should continue to biennially
report NRUF data at the NXX level for all rate centers in the 208 area code.

SHOULD READ:

Applicable carriers will semi-annually report their number resource
utilization/forecast (NRUF) data at the 1 000-block level for rate centers
marked as Mandatory Pooling (designated as M or M*) by NeuStar. Rural
incumbent local exchange companies are only required to report NRUF data
at the 1 000-block level once they have received a request for LNP. Although
paging companies are exempt from pooling requirements , we encourage them
to participate on a voluntary basis and they should continue to semi-annually
report NRUF data at the NXX level for all rate centers in the 208 area code.

DATED at Boise , Idaho this 7-tk day of April 2009.

~L~le D. Jewell
Commission Secretary
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